
Date:        6/22/22
To:          State Agencies and Cooperative Members
From:    ADOA - General Services Division
Re:        HVAC Part and Supplies – New Solicitation Survey

The Arizona Department of Administration State General Service Division (GSD) is looking to resolicit for
HVAC Parts and Supplies, Statewide.
 
Current contracts for these services include:

ADSPO17-181044 – AZ-JS LLC – Johnstone Supply of Arizona
ADSPO17-181046 – Ferguson Enterprises Inc
ADSPO17-181043 – Refrigeration Supplies Distributor
ADSPO17-181045 – Naughton Plumbing Sales Co Inc

We are looking for your feedback to implement into the new contract. If you could please fill out the form, by
July 1, 2022, at that time we will determine if we will have a Focus Group Meeting.

If you have any questions regarding this solicitation, please feel free to contact me at 480-684-0340 or
Mark.goss@azadoa.gov.

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeFqzQKOrIVvSf6axKfEdY-BkqkN5nmb4yRIO0FGbZAUvJQdA/viewform?usp=sf_link

